
 

 
Bryan Fitzgerald 

bfitzgerald@verogy.com 
  (203) 257-3375 

   150 Trumbull St., Fl 4 
                                                                                                                 Hartford, CT 06103 

Verogy.com 
 
 
June 22, 2021 
 
James A. Paul, Jr.  
Chief, Southington Fire Department 
310 North Main Street 
Southington, CT 06489 
 
Re: Southington Solar One Training to Local Fire and Emergency Responders  
 
Chief Paul,  
 
I’m reaching out to introduce you to Verogy. We are a Hartford-based renewable energy developer currently 
developing a Solar Farm at 1012 East Street in Southington. The project was approved by the Connecticut Siting 
Council on May 21, 2021 and we are currently working through our final conditions of that approval, prior to starting 
construction later in July.  
 
This letter will accompany a full set of permit plan drawings for the project, both the electricl and civil drawings. 
Should you have any questions on these drawings, please feel free to contact me directly and we can either answer 
your questions or set up a meeting to discuss in greater detail. Additionally, we would like to take this opportunity to 
offer training or any additional information, to your department, specific to the solar farm, its operational parameters, 
and emergency protocols. Please feel free to let me know your thoughts on this and if you have any specific 
questions or would like to discuss seting time aside to walk through the emergency protpcols for the solar farm.  
 
Thanks in advance for your time and consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bryan Fitzgerald 
Director of Development 
Verogy | 150 Trumbull Street, 4th Floor 
Hartford, CT 06103 
203.257.3375 
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